
Pharmacies Open for the Christmas & New Year Bank Holiday in Kensington & Chelsea 
Pharmacy Name Address Tel. No.  Opening Times   

Christmas Day Boxing Day New Year’s Day 

Zafash Pharmacy 233-235 Old Brompton Road, London, SW5 4EA 0207 373 2798 24 Hours 24 Hours 24 Hours 

Central Pharmacy Unit 5, 427-429 Harrow Road, W10 4RE 020 8960 1001 8:00 AM-8:00 PM 8:00 AM-8:00 PM 8:00 AM-8:00 PM 

Dr Care 73 Golborne Road, London, W10 5NP 0208 968 5808 8:00 AM-8:00 PM 8:00 AM-8:00 PM 8:00 AM-8:00 PM 

Lloyds Pharmacy Sainsbury’s Store, 2 Canal Way, Ladbroke Grove, 
London, W10 5AA 

020 8969 7013  10:00 AM -4:00 PM 10:00 AM -4:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 205 Brompton Rd, London, SW3 1LA 020 7584 5391  11:00 AM -6:00 PM 11:00 AM -6:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 96-98 Notting Hill Gate, London, W11 3QA 020 7727 4441  10:00 AM -6:00 PM 10:00 AM -6:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 148-150 Kings Rd, London, SW5 4UT 020 7352 5259  10:00 AM -6:00 PM 10:00 AM -6:00 PM 

Dajani Pharmacy 92 Old Brompton Road, London, SW7 3LQ 0207 589 8263  12:00 AM -6:00 PM 12:00 AM -6:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 128 Gloucester Road, London, SW7 4SF 020 7835 1215  10:00 AM -4:00 PM 10:00 AM -6:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 228-232 Fulham Road, London, SW10 9NB 020 7823 3445  10:00 AM -6:00 PM 10:00 AM -6:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 127A Kensington High St, London, W8 5SF 020 7937 9533  8:00 AM -9:00 PM 10:00 AM -7:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 254 Earls Court Rd, London, SW5 9AD 020 7370 2232  11:00 AM -6:00 PM 11:00 AM -7:00 PM 

Lloyds Pharmacy Sainsbury’s Store, 158a Cromwell Road, London, 
SW7 4EJ 

020 7244 8638  9:00 AM-6:00 PM 9:00 AM-6:00 PM 

Boots the Chemist 60 Kings Road, London, SW3 4UD 020 7589 3234  10:00 AM -6:00 PM 10:00 AM -6:00 PM 

Blenheim Pharmacy 202 Portobello Road, London, W11 1LA 0207 727 5470  10:00 AM -4:00 PM Closed 

These hours have been verified; however it is still advisable to check that the pharmacy is open first. 

 

NHS 111 is available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. Calls are free from landlines and mobile phones. When to use it - You should use the 

NHS 111 service if you urgently need medical help or advice but it's not a life-threatening situation, you need medical help fast but it's not a 

999 emergency. Further information is available from NHS 111 (dial 111) or on the internet at www.nhs.uk 

 

Please note that Sundays 24th and 31st December 2017 are not bank holidays and so most pharmacies should be open as normal, but some 

may be closed or offering reduced hours so it is advisable to call your local pharmacy to check. 

NB: Your nearest pharmacy open maybe in another borough 


